
                                                          
                                  1949 GOLDSMITH LANE, SUITE 101, LOUISVILLE, KY 40218 

        456-2722 
 

     2017 CSAA FUN TRACK MEET  
                                                                        
                                                                                                                       March, 2017 
 

To all AD’s and Track Coordinators,  
 

The CSAA Fun Meet Track meet for boys and girls in the 4th grade and under will be held at St. John Paul 

II (3521 Goldsmith Lane) on May 13, 2017. 
 
       

 STARTING DATE:  Official practice may begin March 1st. No parish sponsored clinics, practices, or 
workouts are allowed before this date. 

 

 REGISTRATION:  Forms can be turned in the morning of the meet between 9 am and 10 am.  
CSAA representatives will be taking forms in the room next to the concession stand during this 
time.  You can also fax your forms in to the CSAA office ahead of time.  The fax number is:  459-

8420, or email it to:  julie@loucsaa.org 

 

 ENTRY FEE:  The fee will be $3.00 per participant and the parish/school will be invoiced for this 
fee. 

 

This meet was created to get our young athletes involved in track. It only works if track coaches, 

volunteers, and parents commit to running each event. We will need volunteers to cover the 

following stations: 

 

 FINISH LINE:  5 people needed to judge and give out the ribbons for each heat.  Two to hold the 
finish line tape. 

 

 SET UP HEATS:  At least 5 needed to help organize the participants into lanes and heats. 
 

 LONG JUMPS:  There are two long jump pits.  We need at least 4 for each pit - setting heats, 
judging, marking the jumps and giving out ribbons for each heat. 

 

We will have a quick meeting with all volunteers and coaches at 9:40am in front of the press box 

the day of the meet. We will make sure all events are covered by volunteers and go over rules for 

the day.   
 
Please contact the CSAA Office at 456-2722 if you have any questions or the CSAA Track Director, Kyle 
Yochum who can be reached at his e-mail address (yochumk@saintxfac.com)   

 
  

Thank you, 
Rick Arnold 
CSAA Executive Director 
 
Kyle Yochum 
CSAA Track Director                                                      


